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Foreword 

This study was carried out by the OECD Directorate for Science, Technology and 
Industry (DSTI) under the auspices of the Committee for Information, Computer and 
Communications Policy (ICCP Committee). It was requested by the Government of 
Mexico, at the behest of the Federal Telecommunications Commission (Comisión Federal 
de Telecomunicaciones, COFETEL), through the Mexican Ministry of Transport and 
Communications (Secretaría de Comunicaciones y Transportes, SCT), both being in charge 
of representing Mexico at the ICCP Committee. 

The OECD review of telecommunication policy and regulation draws on responses by 
the Mexican authorities to a questionnaire and on the results of an extensive series of 
interviews with major communication stakeholders during a fact-finding mission in 
Mexico. The report was peer reviewed by the ICCP Committee on 27 October 2011, with 
Dr. Mónica Ariño (Ofcom, United Kingdom) and Mr. François Lions (Arcep, France) as 
the lead peer reviewers. It was finalised in early November 2011 and reflects developments 
up to that time. 

The review was drafted by Mr. Dimitri Ypsilanti, Head of the Information, 
Communications and Consumer Policy Division (ICCP Division) within DSTI, and 
Mr. Agustín Díaz-Pinés, economist at the ICCP division, with the assistance of Professor 
Patrick Xavier, Curtin Business School, and contributions from Professor Martin Cave, 
London School of Economics, and Mr. Tony Shortall, Director, Telage. 

The review was made possible by the support from the SCT and Cofetel. The OECD 
Secretariat wishes to thank, in particular, Minister Dionisio Pérez-Jácome Friscione, 
Minister of Transport and Communications and Undersecretary Héctor Olavarría Tapia, 
Undersecretary for Telecommunications in the SCT, and President Mony de Swaan Adati, 
President of Cofetel and their staff for organising the mission and interviews and providing 
additional factual information throughout the review process. The OECD also wishes to 
acknowledge the assistance of Ambassador Agustín García-López Loaeza and Minister 
Sergio Lozoya Granier, from the OECD Mexican Delegation for their support in the review 
process.   
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